
  
  

 

        

 
 

    
 

  
     

  
   
 

      
 

   
    

 
 

        
 

   

  

    

  

     
  

 

  

   
   

  
  
 

   
 

STATE OF 
CALIFORNIA OPERATIONS MEMO 

Update from the California Student Aid Commission 

June 15, 2020 GOM 2020-17 

TO: Financial Aid Administrators 

FROM: Steve Caldwell 
Interim Deputy Director, Program Administration & Services Division 

SUBJECT: 2020-21 Cal Grant B Award Update - Top Two Percent 

This Operations Memo from the California Student Aid Commission (Commission) 
provides an update to the 2020-21 Cal Grant B award process. 

Top Two Percent Cal Grant B High School Entitlement Awards 

In addition to the access portion of the award, California Education Code Section 
69435(a)(3) authorizes the Commission to offer tuition/fee payments to the top two 
percent of first year High School Entitlement Cal Grant B awardees. 

• Awards are based on an entitlement scoring process. 

• 2,007 students were selected for this award and have been notified. 

• Adjusted award amounts for these recipients are on school rosters. 

• All other new Cal Grant B High School Entitlement recipients will receive only the 
access portion of the grant for their first year in the program. 

Need to contact us? 

 Institutional Support phone number: (888) 294-0153 
 E-mail: schoolsupport@csac.ca.gov 

Working together to effectively promote education beyond high school! 

P.O. Box 419027, Rancho Cordova, CA 95741-9027 Website: www.csac.ca.gov 

http://www.csac.ca.gov/
mailto:schoolsupport@csac.ca.gov



